
Circular No.:MSN/MB/PB/88/2024

CIRCULAR – ASTRONOMYWORKSHOP 2024
CLASSES III - VIII

03.12.2024

Dear Parents

Galactic Greetings from Mayoor!

We are pleased to inform that the Astronomy Workshop has been scheduled for classes III – VIII

onWednesday, 4 December 2024, during school hours.

Students must carry their Astronomy notebook and stationery box with them.

Details of the workshops are given below:

* The above mentioned workshops are exclusively for the students who have enrolled in the

Space Workshop (2024-25).

Warm regards

Alka Awasthi
Principal

CLASSES NAME OF THEWORKSHOP

III - V Earth’s Eye in Space

VI - VIII Building Mega-structures


